
KINDRED MAKES FINAL PROPOSAL —
PICKET POSTPONED!

The Kindred Westminster Steward Team agreed  
last night to postpone the picket scheduled for today, August 5, 

 at Kindred Hospital Westminster. 

Thanks to the collective efforts of our members, we keep moving in the right direction of 
protecting our patients, ourselves and our families. There was a last-minute proposal from 
management that needs to be fully evaluated by everyone. We will be circulating the proposal 
for everyone to be fully informed on what it is, and we will make a decision together. 

The online vote is planned for Friday, August 14. Details will follow. 

If you have any questions, please  reach out to your Union Stewards:

 
We have stuck together and will continue to work hard for  

better COVID-19 protections at Kindred Westminster.  
Our health and safety will always be our top priority.  

In Unity there is Strength! 
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